Nadeem Jan

From: Kashif Ali Turi <kashifalituri@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, 12 January, 2021 3:26 PM

To: nadeemjan@ctc.org.pk

Cc: peokurram2@gmail.com

Subject: Discontinuation of my Job as a UCPO Lower Kurram
Respected Sir

[ hope my message will find your good health.

I would like to inform you through a proper channel that I have joined IMU Health Department KPK as a
MDCA on 29th December 2020.

So I am not going to proceed my contract extension furthermore with CTC and please consider 31st December
2020 is my last working day with your organisation.

In the last, It is also requested that please send my experience certificate as soon as possible.
Thanks

Regards

Kashif Ali UCPO

UC Alizai
Lower Kurram



